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Karen DeMaria

From: John Cole <shadetreeservices@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 1:30 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: 1407 6th Street Mahogany

Attachments: IMG_6121.jpg; IMG_6123.jpg; IMG_6122.jpg; IMG_6124.jpg; IMG_6125.jpg; IMG_6126.jpg; IMG_
6127.JPG

Karen, We had Holtcamp Constuction remove more of the flooring to expose a clearer view of the root system affecting
the home. After further examination we have discovered 4 large main roots causing structural damage. With this recent
observation | am not comfortable cutting 50% of the support roots back to the main stem without causing serious
dieback and most importantly structural support to the entire tree. For these reasons I’'m supporting the removal of this
tree.

Respectively

John Cole
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

























